THROUGH PIRAEUS.

4 11th March, 1965,
DNS/SO

Dear 8ir,

steamship "TASSIA",

I acknowledge the receipt of your letter
dated the 23rd February, the contents of which
have been noted,

The Report of the survey carried out by
the Society's Hamburg Surveyors between the
17th and 24th December last, has now received
the consideration of the Committee.

Ag a result of this inspection, the
Committee have continued the vessel's class
subject, inter alia, to the follbwing items
receiving attention:-

A bower anchor and 15 fathoms of chain cable
being supplied at the earliest opportunity.

I.P., piston valve (Metalocked 4,64 and 12,64)
being specially examined by the end of December

I shall be glad to learn what arrangements
you propose to make to supply a bower anchor and
15 fathoms of chain cable.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the

georgis, EsngRAEUS.Classification Committee.
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